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If you’re receiving Social Security benefits, you will see bigger checks in 2025, as the cost-of-living adjustment, or COLA, will be 2.5%. How can you take advantage of this increase?

The added money might enable you to maintain — or possibly even lower — your taxable withdrawals from your retirement accounts, such as your traditional IRA and 401(k). This is important when the inevitable market downturns occur — as much as possible, you’ll want to avoid withdrawing money, which essentially means selling taxable investments, when the market is down. 

If the bigger Social Security checks improve your cash flow, you could pay down some debts, especially those carrying high interest rates.

Here’s another suggestion: Use the bigger checks to help build your cash cushion. Generally, it’s a good idea for retirees to keep up to 12 months’ worth of portfolio withdrawals in cash, plus another few months of living expenses kept in an emergency fund.
In another COLA-related change, the Social Security Administration has raised the amount of money you can earn to $23,400 before your full retirement age without losing benefits.

Start thinking now about how you can use these COLA changes to improve your financial situation in 2025. 
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